
 

 

 

January 3, 2014 

                        

Honorable Toni Preckwinkle 
President, Cook County Board of Commissioners 
and Members of the Cook County Board of Commissioners 
118 North Clark Street, Room 537 
Chicago, IL 60602 
 
 
Re:  Proposed Board Item # 0835 
 Department of Transportation and Highways  
 Construction Program  
 
 
Dear Madam President and Cook County Commissioners: 
 
The Department of Transportation and Highways respectfully submits the Bureau of 
Construction's Progress Report for the month ending December 31, 2013. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at (312) 603-1601 
or my email address John.Yonan@cookcountyil.gov.  
 
 
Sincerely,       
 
 
 
John Yonan, P.E.       
Superintendent        
Department of Transportation and Highways    
Cook County, Illinois 

 
cc: Kimberly Foxx, Chief of Staff     

Patrick Carey, Special Assistant – Legislative and Government Affairs 
Matthew DeLeon, Secretary to the Board 
Commissioner John P. Daley 
Commissioner Deborah Sims 
Commissioner Elizabeth Ann Doody Gorman 
Carl R. Byrd, Chief Administrative Officer 
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January 3, 2014 
 
Honorable Toni Preckwinkle 
President, Cook County Board of Commissioners 
and Members of the Cook County Board of Commissioners 
118 North Clark Street, Room 537 
Chicago, IL 60602 
 
 

  Re:  Proposed Board Item # 0835 
  Department of Transportation and Highways  
  Construction Program  
 
 
Dear Madam President and Cook County Commissioners: 
 
The Department of Transportation and Highways respectfully submits the Bureau of 
Construction's Progress Report for the month ending December 31, 2013. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at (312) 603-1601 
or my email address John.Yonan@cookcountyil.gov.  

 
Sincerely,       Approved 

 
 
 

John Yonan, P.E.      By:____________________ 
Superintendent        Holly A. Cichy, P.E. 
Department of Transportation and Highways 
Cook County, Illinois      Reviewed   

      
     
          By:____________________ 
           Aaron Lebowitz, P.E. 

cc: Kimberly Foxx, Chief of Staff     
  Patrick Carey, Special Assistant – Legislative and Government Affairs 
  Matthew DeLeon, Secretary to the Board  
  Commissioner John P. Daley    
  Commissioner Deborah Sims 
  Commissioner Elizabeth Ann Doody Gorman 
  Carl R. Byrd, Chief Administrative Officer  
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